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May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Your child will be receiving supplementary learning materials that his/her teacher feels will 
enhance student learning. As per School District Policy 706, schools are permitted to: 
 
“charge a fee for goods and services associated with enrichment activities, courses, or programs 
that extend learning opportunities for the student beyond the basic educational program 
required to achieve provincial learning outcomes or required for graduation…When a school fee 
is charged, the intent is to assist in recovering costs without realizing any profit. Every effort 
shall be made to keep student fees to a minimum.” 
 
 
Listed below are the items that your child’s teacher has identified for the 2021-2022 school 
year. 
 
   
 
 
 
Please note that we will not be accepting Cash or Cheques.  All payment will have to be made 
using the School Cash Online system.  Please make payment no later than May 30, 2023. 
 
It is our intention that all students benefit from these supplementary learning materials. Fees 
may be waived in instances where payment would result in financial hardship.  Please contact 
our principal, Mr. MacLeod, at the school by phone, or email regarding such needs. 
 
 
  
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
 
The Staff of École Boundary Elementary School  
 

   Grades Item Cost 
  Grades 1-7 Student Agenda $ 8.00 


